(PIMATA SCHog,
: Respect Integrity Self- esteem Excellence

“Ma pango ma whero ka oti i te mahi- Together we will achieve.”

Tuesday 2nd June 2020

June

Friday 5 June- School Assembly
2.15p.m.

Monday 8 June- B.O.T. meeting
Tuesday 30th June - IHS Open Day
July

Friday 3 July- End of Term 2

Ka mihi nui ki a koutou katoa, greetings to you all.

As part of revisiting RISE and what it means to us as a school and community we are focusing on a RISE
value each fortnight. This fortnight we start with respect. Our staff will be talking to the children about
what respect means to them and what it looks like at our school.

Charlaine and the Kaimata team

RESPECT

Respect for our bicultural heritage- Some distance learning inquiries about our Turangawaewae
Respect for property- An awesome team from our community giving their time and resources to our school.
Respecting our environment- More Cat in the Hat art from Manganui.

A massive thank you to Fulton Hogan — Trent Fowley — for the donation of sand for the sand pit.
Lisa Butler sourced the sand for us, thank you. Thanks also go to Dave Moore for getting a
digger to fill the sandpit up and Mick Higgie, yet again, for using his tractor to help fill the
sandpit. We also now have carpark lights. Mark Jackson, our property representative on the
Board of Trustees, is doing a great job of coordinating all of these projects.



School Assembly
Reminder that we are holding an assembly on Friday 5th June at 2.15p.m. We will hold it in Te Awaroa
room, keeping social distance or if the weather is nice we will meet outside.

Hockey

We have been advised that all grades of hockey for the Central and South competition in Stratford will not be
played until Term 4. The proposed start date is the 12th October and the season will run through to the 30th
November. We will keep you informed as we hear more.

Inglewood High School Open Day

The High School will be holding their open day, for students looking to attend in 2021,
on Tuesday 30th June between 12.30p.m. and 2.30p.m. This afternoon is for both parents
and students, more details closer to the time.

Taranaki Dio - Stratford are holding an open day for Year 8 girls looking to attend in 2021, on
Tuesday 30th June between 10.00a.m. and 2.00p.m.

Book Club
Attached are pamphlets for Scholastic Book Club. This is a bumper issue and there will only be one
order for Term 2. Orders need to be into school or completed on line by Friday 12th June.

Bought Lunches
Yes we will have bought lunches this Friday, thank you Natasha Devey for collecting these for us.

Returns - can we please have school pool keys returned plus any sport clothing can be sent
along to school.



